March 12, 2012

Ms. Jocelyn Dong, Editor

Palo Alto Weekly

Palo Alto, California

editor@paweekly.com
Dear Jocelyn,

I’m writing to seek permission to include a photo that was published in the August 3, 1983 issue of the Palo Alto Weekly in a career-memoir article that I am writing for the IEEE Solid State Circuits Magazine.

The photo was taken by photographer Margaret Moulton. It shows me in my office at the Xerox Palo Alto Research Center, and was used on the front cover of that Weekly issue. I’ve attached copies of the photo and the cover of that issue, for your convenience in identifying the item.
I’ve already received permission from Margaret (mfmoulton@gmail.com) to use the photo in the SSCM article, and I’ll include a photo-credit for her when doing so. I’d greatly appreciate it if the Weekly would also provide permission to use the photo in that article. I’ll be sure to also include a photo-credit for the Weekly.

Many thanks for helping on this!

All the best,

Lynn

Ms. Lynn Conway

Professor of Electrical Engineering and Computer Science, Emerita

University of Michigan, Ann Arbor

http://www.linkedin.com/in/lynnconway
lynn@ieee.org
517-879-9899 (c)
